
23
rd

 September 2016 

Dear Sarah 

  

On behalf of the Pensions Board I have a couple of queries that I would like answered please. 

  

Firstly in our meetings we have been discussing for some time now access to contracts for 

admitted bodies, evidence that these meet with current legislation and that all members of the 

LGPS are protected.  Legal in Havering have not permitted this and seem not to recognise 

that we have a governance role. 

  

We would like you to intervene an advise council officers that any documents and assurances 

that we request should be made available to us so we can fulfil our responsibilities. 

  

Secondly, given Mo will soon be departing, who from the LA will be supporting the board 

and providing the link and guidance from the operational and strategic side in order to advise 

the board. 

  

I look forward to your response. 

 

 

Regards 

  

Justin Barrett 

 

  



 

1
st
 November 2016 

Dear Justin 

Further to your email requesting access to contracts for admitted bodies, I confirm that the 

approach I am taking is to share with you an Admitted Body contract and Legal Services are 

proposing to prepare a note of all the issues that are addressed in any agreement. 

Please confirm this meets with your request. 

Kind regards 

  

Sarah Bryant | Director of Exchequer & Transactional Services 

oneSource  

 


